From: Fields, Michelle T. [mailto:Michelle.Fields@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2016 10:36 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Mayoski, Jennifer A.
Subject: Disclosure

Hi Steve,

Superintendent Eddie T. Johnson was invited to travel to Rome, Italy from November 17, 2016 thru November 21, 2016 to attend the investiture of the Cardinal Blasé Cupich.  All travel expenses were paid for by World Business Chicago.

Thanks in advance.

Michelle T. Fields

Administrative Assistant

Office of the Superintendent

